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WRITTEN QUESTION 

 
K McNamara to the Minister for Health, Hon Steven Edgington MLA: 
  

Funding for Allied Health Practitioners 
 

1. What initiatives is the Northern Territory Government making available for 
allied health practitioners to do additional behaviour support training and 
become qualified behaviour support practitioners? 
 

2. What is the Northern Territory Government doing to attract more 
occupational therapists (specifically forensic occupational therapists, mental 
health occupational therapists and paediatric occupational therapists), Ear 
Nose and Throat specialists, psychiatrists, behaviour specialists and full-
time carers and other necessary health and education workforce to support 
youth mental health in the Northern Territory? 


